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Mogensen, Andrew

From: Kay, Jeff
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2018 9:35 AM
To: Liao, Thomas; Mogensen, Andrew
Subject: FW: P-zone height meetings

 
 
From: Annie Love‐Villiers [mailto:msannielove@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 1:30 AM 
To: _Council <CityCouncil@sanleandro.org> 
Subject: P‐zone height meetings 

 
Dear Members of the San Leandro City Council, 
 
There are two meetings (City Council on 12/17 and Planning Commission on 12/20) that are scheduled at the 
height of the holiday season that will be making a determination relating to P-zone height changes. 
 
Like others in our community, my holiday travel plans are already set in stone and I am not able to 
attend either of these meetings. 
 
Historically, this topic has stirred quite a bit of community interest. In the interest of maintaining 
transparency, the City Council should consider moving the discussion of this topic to a more 
accessible date. 
 
I formally request that topic of P-zone height be moved to the January agenda's to afford full 
community participation.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Annie Love-Villiers  
1633 Bancroft Avenue  
San Leandro, CA 94577 
 


